Public Administration Committee

From: Suzanne Richardson

Sent: Wednesday, 26 March 2014 9:42z A
To: Public Administration Committee
Subject: No to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

Please do not allow shooting of animals in this state's public areas. What sort of message does this send to those
people who have no regard for animal cruelty and love to satisfy their blood lust and need for power over another
living being ???

These animals will suffer lingering , painful deaths at the hands of drunken louts who will have no regard for the
animal or any member of the public who may be wandering around enjoying the beauty and peace of nature. |
thought we had evolved further away from using animals as target practice. Don't make a backward move for our
beautiful animals and this state. Killing anything is not something that should be considered recreation. It is certainly
not sport as that implies fairness and it doesn't usually involve death.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Richardson



